
 

 

 

 

 

Outer Cape Bicycle & Pedestrian Master Plan 
Steering Committee Meeting  

Agenda 

DATE: JANUARY 14, 2016 

TIME: 8:30 AM  

PLACE: TRURO TOWN HALL 

 24 TOWN HALL ROAD, TRURO 02666  

  

 Primary Route Alternatives: Committee members discuss Outer Cape Bicycle and Pedestrian Master Plan 

primary route alternatives, with a potential selection of a preferred alternative. 

 Alternatives Development report:  Committee members discuss draft Alternatives Development Report. 

 Potential Future Workshops/Public Meetings:  Discussion and consideration by committee members on 

adding a future public workshop for presentation of preferred primary route alternative. 

 Meetings with town officials: Discussion by Committee members on the scheduling of future meetings with 

town officials on proposed secondary routes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities.  The Cape Cod Commission/Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free 
of charge upon request (including but not limited to interpreters in American Sign Language and languages other than English, assistive listening devices and alternate material formats, such as audio 
tapes, Braille and large print, as available).  For accommodations or language assistance please contact the Cape Cod Commission by phone: (508) 362-3828, fax (508) 362-3136, TTY (508) 362-5585 or 
email frontdesk@capecodcommission.org 
Title VI Notice of Nondiscrimination: The Cape Cod Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related federal and state statutes and 
regulations. It is the policy of the Cape Cod MPO to ensure that no person or group of persons shall on the grounds of Title VI protected categories, including race, color, national origin, or under 
additional federal and state protected categories including sex, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, religion, creed, ancestry, veteran's status (including Vietnam-era veterans), 
or background, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by the Cape Cod MPO. To request 
additional information about this commitment, or to file a complaint under Title VI or a related nondiscrimination provision, please contact the Cape Cod Commission’s Title VI Coordinator by phone 
at (508)362-3828, TTY at 508-362-5885, fax (508) 362-3136 or by e-mail at mhevenor@capecodcommission.org. If information is needed in another language, please contact the Cape Cod 
Commission’s Title VI Coordinator by phone at (508)362-3828. Para solicitor una traduccion de este document al Espanol, por favor llame (508)362-3828. Para soliciter uma traducao deste document 
para o Portugues, por favor ligue (508) 362-3828 

 

mailto:frontdesk@capecodcommission.org

